
 
 

 

ADDENDUM  
 

Supply of AP75 Base Coarse in Balevuto Area 
 

Please be advised due to typo error the following amendment have been made to the 
above tender No. MR25/2017. 
 

i. Site Visit is on Wednesday 8th February 2017 and not 2016. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may have been caused. 

 
 


